
As the weather changes

please remember to send

your child with a jacket

and appropriate shoes

for the playground.  

Unless the temperature

reaches below 21 or it is

raining or snowing

students will go outside 
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Coming Up: Parent Teacher
Conferences

Coming up: 

From the desk of Mrs.
Smith

I wanted to thank you all for your support of
our 25 year anniversary carnival!  I was
thrilled with the turn out and it was such an
enjoyable time to watch students have fun
with each other and their families.  Huge
thanks to the PTA for their organization,
funding and planning.  Thank you to the Elk
Meadows teachers and staff for volunteering
your time and supporting such a wonderful
Falcon Family event! I enjoyed spending time
with you and your children.  This event took
so many hands to make it successful and
shows just what a wonderful place this is!!!   

We are excited to welcome everyone this week for parent
teacher conferences. If you have not signed up for an
appointment yet, please go into the online scheduler to sign
up for an appointment with your child’s teacher. Teachers
will be prepared to update you on your student’s progress
in their class. It will also be an opportunity to see a bit about
how proficiency base learning is going in our classes. 

      Please remember, our teachers are on a tight schedule
those evenings and they want to give each student the time
and attention they need. We are excited to see you all! 

Changing
weather

Each year Elk Meadows
students participate in a

boxed cereal drive for the
Utah food bank. We also
collect hats and gloves
under our front office

Christmas tree for a local
title 1 elementary school.

Stay tuned for more info in
November!   



As the weather gets colder, more people will be
using our parking lot and dropping kids off/picking

them up. Please remember that our front lot is
where students can be dropped off and picked up.

The East lot is exclusively for our buses, this is
particularly important as we work to keep your
kids safe. You will also see our Safety Patrollers

out helping us to all follow our outside
expectations. Help them by following their lead to
guide cars and students before and after school.
There are also teachers outside to help! The best

way you can help us is by being patient and
demonstrating that for our students!

Halloween is always a

fun day at Elk

Meadows.  We will kick

the day off with the 6th

grade performance of

Thriller at 9:30 and the

student parade outside

to follow.  Watch for

more info on your

child’s class
celebration!

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Oct 4. Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00-8:00Oct 5. Parent Teacher Conferences 1:30-6:00Oct 6. No School, PTC Compensation DayOct 11-15.  Papa Murphy’s Spirit WeekOct 16-20. Red Ribbon Week
Oct 23-27. Fall Break-No School
Oct 31.  Thriller performance by 6th grade 9:30               School Wide Parade outside to followNov 2.  Reflections Awards CelebrationNov 22-24. Thanksgiving Recess

Halloween is
upon us

From Mrs. Morgan, our
Assistant Principal

Social Skill
for October

"Personal
Responsibilty." 

Each month we focus
on a social skill that

helps us be
successful at school.

Talk with your
children about ways

you like them to
show responsibility 


